Hiraachal Pradesh
Public Works Department
Banjar Division

TO WHOM SOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

It is certified that the building of LA MONTESSOKRI SCHOOL Al
KELHELIL, P.O. BAJAURA, TEHSIL. BHUNTAR DISTRICT KULLU (H.P.) has been
inspected by the Assistant Engineer, Bajaura Sub-Division. As per his visual inspection of the
building, it seems safe for running school classes for the academic year 2024-25 (one year).
However structural -stability cannot be ascertained due to non-availability of structural
drawings, grade of concreie and other specification required for the building construction as

per ISI building code. This certificate does not confer any legal and financial liabilities on the

issuer please.

Place: Banjar
Date: 17.05 2024.

Executive ILgineer

Banjar Division

HPPWD Banjar

No. PW/BD/CB/WA-1/Building safety/2024- )| -y Dated: )g /p g—/ 90 Zl,

Copy to :-

‘/l/ The Principal, LA MONTESSORI SCHOOL AT KELHELY, P.O. BAJAURA, TEHSIL
- BHUNTAR DISTRICT KULLU (H.P.) for information.

. 2. The Assistant Engineer, Bajaura Sub-Division, HPPWD, Baja

for information.

ecutive Engineer
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